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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
February 16, 2020 
  

DeKalb Watershed Working to Repair Clairemont 
Avenue Water Main Break 

  
DECATUR, Ga.—DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) crews are 
working to isolate and repair a 20-inch water main break at 920 Clairemont Ave., Decatur.  

 
All lanes on Clairemont Avenue are closed from Scott Boulevard to North Decatur Road.  
 
Any customer experiencing brown water should run their faucets until the water is clear.  
 
Customers experiencing issues should contact 770-270-6243. 
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